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by working together

14" March 2018

) Dear Parents

Orienteering for Year 4

For information Year 4 will be taking part in an Orienteering activity next Tuesday 20th
March at St Osmund’s during the morning.

Please could your child bring their Warm PE Kit in a separate bag to school on this day
along with a waterproof coat, snack and water bottle as they will be outside for this
activity.

Drop off and pick up times are as usual at St Mary’s and the children will be back at
school in time for lunch.

Yours Sincerely

Mr Kay
Year 4 Class Teacher
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